The Three
Bullg Goats
__(Jruft

Come Snuggle Up and Read
with PreK

Join us for fun with a good book!

Parents of our Preschool students are invited to
join our Preschool classrooms on Wednesday,
February 28, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. to participate in
a fun filled reading activity based on the book
The Three Billy Goats Gruff.

Students are permitted to wear their pajamas to

school this day for a cozy reading experience.

Each student will receive a book and a cup of
hot chocolate.

Please return the bottom of this form to your
child’s teacher by Tuesday,
February 26, 2018.

Child’s Name:

Yes, my child and I will attend

No, my child and I will not be attending



